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Thank you for your continued support of Mitsubishi programmable controllers. 
We will inform you of the changes in the corporate logo. 
There is no impact on the general specifications, performance specifications, functions, and external 
dimensions of modules due to these changes. 
 
1. REASON FOR THE CHANGES 
To unify the corporate logo of Mitsubishi Electric group in the country and foreign countries 
 
2. DETAILS OF THE CHANGES 
The corporate logo and the company's name indication mentioned on a product and a packaging box are 
changed as shown below. 
 

Item Before change After change 

Corporate logo 

Company's name 

 
3. PRODUCTS TO BE CHANGED 
The logo on the following series products will be changed. 
• MELSEC series 
• MELSOFT series 
 
4. DATE OF CHANGE 
The new items will be used for the products manufactured in December 2015 and later. 
(The change has already been applied to some products.) 
Depending on stock status, both the old and new logos may be distributed in the market around that time. 
 


